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To	end	the	theft	of	our	solar	power.	I	strongly	suggest	we	as	a	group.		And	I	don't	
just	mean		NSW	but	all	solar	owners	across	Australia	sign	up	to	stop	supplying	
power	to	the	grid.	Until	we	as	a	group	are	paid	a	true	and	reasonable	rate	for	our	
input.	This	could	be	done	by	hiring	firms	to	alter	our	meters.	I	would	suggest	this	
be	done	asap.	Or	we	as	owners	should	as	a	matter	of	urgency	be	consulted	using	
Solar	Citizens	as	our	advocate.	
	
James	Tongue		
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